
May 22, 2014  

 

Alderman Nik Kovac, Chairman  

Members of the Common Council Finance and Personnel Committee 

200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202  

 

File No: 140071, Communication and Presenation from Froedtert Health Workforce Health 

regarding four years of Wellness activity   

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

Workforce Health (WH) and the Department of Employee Relations (DER) will make a presentation to 

the Finance and Personnel Committee on Thursday, May 29 regarding the outcomes of the City 

wellness efforts, and the direction of the Wellness Program going forward, including an update on the 

incentive based Healthy Rewards Program.   

 

The presentation from Barb Fagan of WH will include the participation levels; the onsite programs; the 

changes in biometrics in the areas of blood pressure, tobacco use, diabetes and body mass index; and 

future activity.    I will put a copy of the presentation on the legistar site on Tuesday, May 27.    

  

If you have any questions or comments regarding this file, please contact me at 

mbrady@milwaukee.gov or 286-2317 if you have any questions.       

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Brady 

Employee Benefits  

 

CC:  Maria Monteagudo, Deborah Ford, Mary Turk, Dennis Yaccarino, Renee Joos, Ellen Tangen  

mailto:mbrady@milwaukee.gov

